
KindergartenKindergarten

NEWSLETTERNEWSLETTER
As Term 1 comes to an end, we celebrate the wonderful start to your child’s journey at BWPS. Our
Kindergarten students have embraced school life with enthusiasm, making new friends, learning new
skills, and growing in confidence each day. We are so proud of their progress and resilience as they
settled into the routines of ‘big school.’ Thank you for your support in making this transition a positive
experience. Wishing you a safe and happy holiday, and we look forward to more learning and fun in Term 2!

This term in PDH, we have been learning all about road
safety! The children now understand the importance of
holding a grown-up’s hand while walking near roads,
always wearing a seatbelt in the car, and identifying the
‘safety door.’ We have also been practising the key rules
for crossing the road safely. Ask your child to share these
rules with you—they should be able to explain them
confidently!

Road Safety in KindergartenRoad Safety in Kindergarten

Working as a team in KL.

Sharing ideas in KL

Celebrating Harmony Day in KC

Comparing length in KC by
throwing paper aeroplanes
and looking at the distance

they travelled.  

Fun Day FridayFun Day Friday

in Finger Gym!in Finger Gym!



Partitioning shapes in KJ

We would like your help to encourage
your child to draw and write freely
in the books provided during the
school holidays. Your child can draw
about something they have done
during the day or choose something
from the list provided. Please talk to
your child about their drawing and
writing. You might like to write down
your child’s ideas.

KF on Clean Up
Australia Day

KF reading for enjoyment

Holiday JournalsHoliday Journals

Diary DatesDiary Dates
Easter Hat Parade:
Thursday 10th April

at 12:20pm
End of Term 1:

Friday 11th April
Start of Term 2:
Wednesday 30th

April
ANZAC Assembly:
Thursday 8th May

at 11:30am

Design and make in KJ


